
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL ORCHESTRA 
STUDENT OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO SACRAMENTO, NM

The Permian High School Orchestra’s Satin Strings group is requesting to travel to 
Sacramento, NM, in August of 2021.  The students will spend three days rehearsing, 
participating in group activities, and getting to know one another.  The group will consist 
of approximately 30 students and chaperones.  Preliminary cost projections are $100 per 
participant.  The cost of the trip will cover all transportation, most activities, and housing 
expenses.  


